
Thus it is evident that each member has far too little time for 
research work. This situation can only he met by the appointment of 
another man. The department would greatly profit by the addition of 
a man who had a reputation in a certain branch of phytopathologioal 
study and each member would be freed of excessive teaching and be 
given time to pursue research work more intensively. This seems a 
logical way of enhancing the reputation of the department and so 
deserves consideration.

The department is very handicapped by lack of laboratory space 
this should be provided as soon as possible.

There would be much benefit from increased funds for extension 
work, but this is considered to be secondary to the two items 
tioned above.
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